
Medicaid Members

What Should you do?
Update Your Contact Information!

STAY COVERED!

Or call us to make sure  
we have your most current 
phone number and mailing 
address.

Call us at

1-800-421-2408 
or

601-359-6050

Update your information online  
by scanning the QR code or visiting  

www.medicaid.ms.gov/update-contact-info/



Visit Us Online at  
www.medicaid.ms.gov/staycovered/

Why Is It Important to Act Now?
In December 2022, Congress passed the Consolidated Appropriations Act (CAA). 
Per the CAA, the continuous coverage condition that prohibited states from 
disenrolling members from Medicaid will expire on March 31, 2023. 

This means that states will resume routine eligibility operations, and DOM will begin 
re-qualifying all Medicaid members this spring.

It is very important for Medicaid members to update their contact information by 
calling the Mississippi Division of Medicaid at 1-800-421-2408 or 601-359-6050.  
You can also update your contact information online at www.medicaid.ms.gov/
update-contact-info/.

Stay Informed!
Mississippi Medicaid members can keep up with the latest 
information, FAQs, alerts and other resources by visiting 
www.medicaid.ms.gov/staycovered/.

*The re-qualification process does not guarantee any person’s eligibility for Medicaid or other available coverage.


